
120 Members of Congress Urge
Producers  to  Negotiate  Fair
Successor  Contracts  with
IATSE
“On the eve of a major strike authorization vote, over 100
members of Congress are asking producers to work with the
International Alliance of Theatrical Stage Employees “to reach
a fair contract and address the basic human needs that will
allow them to do their jobs safely and with dignity,” reports
Katie Kilkenny in The Hollywood Reporter.

“In a letter sent Thursday to Alliance of Motion Picture and
Television Producers president Carol Lombardini, 120 senators
and representatives including Sen. Bernie Sanders, Rep. Adam
Schiff, Sen. Elizabeth Warren and Sen. Kirsten Gillibrand say
that “we support the principles of adequate sleep, meal breaks
and living wages for all.”

Read the article.
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